DeKalb Housing Authority Residents
Participate in Senior Week at the Capitol

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Contact: Paula Gwynn Grant
404.270.2606

Decatur—February 25, 2011—The Housing Authority of DeKalb County
(HADC) residents visited the State Capitol on Thursday, February 24, 2011, as
part of Senior Week at the Capitol. The week, sponsored annually by the Georgia
Council on Aging, is an opportunity for senior citizens across the state of Georgia
to observe first-hand how the Georgia General Assembly works while also

interacting with their legislators.

Fourteen (14) HADC senior citizens attended this year and observed lawmakers

in their gallery and received legislative updates on proposed bills regarding aging.

Participating residents also met Georgia Governor Nathan Deal (below).
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HADC Residents with Georgia Governor Nathan Deal
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